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Our Women’s Council meets the first Tuesday of each month at 12:00 noon.  If you would like to join us, please call 
Maegan Dunn at 256-454-6600 for information. 
 

 

Upcoming event:  Oxford Town Hall Meeting at Oxford Civic Center, Tuesday, April 25
th

 2017, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  The State 

of Alabama contractors boards and the City of Oxford are coming together to stress the importance of hiring licensed 

contractors.  The Home Builders Association of Greater Calhoun  Co. will have booths for all members who would like to 

participate in bringing this important message to the public.  There is no charge for a booth for our members!!!  This is also a 

great advertising opportunity for your business.  Bring brochures, business cards, etc.  Be sure to display your State License as 

to show people what they should be looking for when hiring a contractor. Contact the Board Office to reserve a booth.  
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 April Membership Meeting 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 

 

at CLASSIC ON NOBLE 

Social Time - 6:00 p.m.           Dinner - 6:30 p.m. 
 

 

Speakers: Kevin Lockridge, Director, Calhoun Co. Career Tech. Center 
 Dwayne Hall, Instructor, Calhoun Co. Career Tech. Center 

They will share with us the accomplishments the Career Tech Center 
has made since beginning the Contractor Program two years ago and 

will also be joined by some of their students.   
 

Board of Directors 
Meeting                  

HBAGCC Board Office 
April 11, 2017 

 5:15 p.m.  

 

 
April begins our Membership Drive, and we are looking for volunteers to create a two minute 
or less video featuring the one benefit of Home Builders Association that is most important to 
you (i.e., member rebate program, insurance, advocacy, or why you joined HBA).  The video 
can be made on a phone or can be professionally made.  They will be shared on our Facebook 
page and are also eligible to win a prize at Summer Board in July.  One prize goes to the video 
voted as “Best Video” and one goes to the most shared video on social media.  Contact Jenny 
at the Board Office for more information! 

Check out 

our newest 

member 

benefit, 

“Snazzy 

Traveler”! 

 

 

You will 

find great 

prices, it’s 

easy to sign 

up, and 

best of all, 

it’s FREE 

to HBAA 

members! 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:  For this is the will of my Father, that everyone who looks on the Son and believes in Him 
should have eternal life, and I will raise him up on the last day.  John 6:4 
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